
 

 

This is a community outreach to be a help as children get ready to go back 

to school. There will be hamburgers and hotdogs. There will also be a 

presentation of the gospel as the young people come through. This event is 

several churches working together to be a blessing in our community and 

an opportunity to share the gospel.  If you need more information or your 

church would like to be involved please call: 828-850-3346. 


